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% St White’s Primary School

Challenge, Commit, Conquer and Celebrate

Tuesday 3" October 2017
Dear Parent/Carer of Y6 pupil
Re: Year 6 visit to Forest High School — 17th October 2017

I am attaching a letter that has been sent to us from Forest High School outlining an
exciting day of learning that will happen at Forest High on 17™ October.

So that there is no cost involved for you, we would like you to deliver your child to
Forest High School between 9:05am and 9:15am where Miss Cinderey and Mrs Haroun
will be waiting for them outside the Reception Area. Please do not bring your child any
earlier than this so that we can ensure that they are safe at all times.

At the end of the day, Mrs Haroun and Miss Cinderey will bring your children to the
front of the building so that you can collect them from outside Reception at Forest High
at 2:35pm. Please come and collect your child, even if they have permission to walk
home from St White's. The teachers will not be allowed to release your child unless you
have made arrangements for them to be collected by an adult.

If there are any problems with these arrangements, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely
(

Clare Tilling
Deputy Headteacher

Sneyd Wood Road, Cinderford, Gloucestershire, GL14 3GD o
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"This is a
good school."

Ofsted 2015




25 September 2017

Parents/Carers of Year 6 Pupils

MM\ The Forest
High School

Paul Holroyd | Headteacher

The Forest High School,
Causeway Road,
Cinderford,
Gloucestershire

GL14 2AZ

Dear Parents/Carers, T 01594 822257

E: info@foresthigh.org.uk
www.foresthigh.org.uk

Re: Year 6 visit to Forest High School — 17t October 2017
We have made arrangements with your child’s primary school for all the Year 6 children to
take part in a special day of activities on Tuesday 17t October 2017 at The Forest High

School with pupils from other local primary schools.

Between 9.15am and 2.30pm, pupils will take part in activities including: printmaking,
teambuilding, cooking and survival skills.

Children should wear PE kits and bring suitable warm outdoor clothes with them.

As these activities will take all day, could we request that your son/daughter brings a packed
lunch with them. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, please contact your school
reception.

We very much look forward to meeting your child/children and hope that the day will be a
memorable one for them.

Yours sincerely

(e —

Paul Holroyd
Headteacher
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